
 

Environmental Solutions Group   •   2030 Hamilton Place Blvd., Suite 200, Chattanooga, TN 37421   •   866.367.4345   •   Fax 423.855.3478 

 
Date – July 12, 2017 
 
To: 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 
Reuse of test reports of FCC ID: QIPPLS8-X for new Certification 
 
 
Dear Examiner, 
 
We, The Heil Co., would like to apply for a new FCC ID: 2AL99-TECV4 for our 3rd Eye Cam device, 
which contains a Radio Module which is certified as a Modular Transmitter under the FCC ID: QIPPLS8-
X. 
 
Herewith we ask permission to re-use exhibits which were provided for the Modular Approval of the FCC 
ID: QIPPLS8-X as follows: 
 
Date of Grant: 08/06/2015 
GSM Test Report No.: 20835060e/15, issue date: 2015/07/30 
WCDMA Test Report No.: 20835060b/15-C1, issue date: 2015/08/01 
LTE Test Report No.: 1-9521/15-01-02-A, 1-9521/15-01-03-A, 1-9521/15-01-04-A issue date: 2015/06/24 
 
 
The Radio module is integrated in the host system without modification except for the antenna circuit for 
the antenna part MA240.LBI.012. Therefore, only Product level radiated spurious emission test were 
performed and submitted with test report no: 19660295 001. 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
Brian Ham 
Principal Hardware Engineer 
 

 


